
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 trip had a fabulous experience on Monday where they 
visited the National Justice Museum in Nottingham.  The children 
took part in a real life court scene where they all took on different 
roles and acted out a case.  Later on they toured the Victorian 
courts and jails and learnt what life was like for prisoners hundreds 
of years ago.  The children had a great time, were impeccably 
behaved and learnt lots. 
 
A reminder that the school bell goes at 8.40am for the start of the 
school day.  The gate is then closed.  If you arrive at school after 
this then you will come through the front office.  Please only use 
this entrance if your child is late and not as their normal entrance.  
Children must be signed in via the Inventry system if they are late 
and will receive a late mark.  Children begin learning as soon as 
they walk in so any continued lateness will have an effect on their 
progress.  Please come and see me if arriving at school on time is 
something that you are struggling with and need support. 
 
Please remember we have Foodbank vouchers to give out. 
 
Have a lovely weekend!               Mrs Jones x  

 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


